
This law does not make sense.  The government will still get their money, but might get less with this 
new ruling.  Plus, it hurts people from being able to run their own "business" by being a contractor.  An 
example is our gym that we have had since 1994.  We have Personal Trainers that lease their spot every 
month.  This allows them to work their own hours and have their own clients.  The gym does not make a 
lot of money and cannot afford to hire employees.  The Personal Trainers pay their taxes and we pay 
ours.  Since they are contractors, they can teach classes at other gyms.  It doesn't make sense to change 
the rules as they stand, as it will hurt a lot of businesses and contractors. 
 
LoriAnn M. Kuhn 
541-977-2413 
Redmond, OR 
 


